
Wonder Grip® are delighted to 
announce the launch of their 

Sustainability Report  
Since 2019 here at Wonder Grip® we have been working hard to implement a 
Sustainable culture within our business; making a safer and healthier place for 
our workers to work in.   

Working hard to develop products using more sustainable processes within 
both our supply chain and our company, saving water, energy, utilising 
electric cars, forklifts and pallet trucks through the use of solar panels within 
our factory improving our carbon footprint. 

We have been working hard to streamline our operation in line with the        
day-to-day values of sustainability in an ever changing and demanding world 
of expectations. Giving our end user a safe, efficient and sustainably produced 
product.  

We are delighted to announce the launch of our first sustainability report 
which brings together all the values that we at Wonder Grip consider part of 
our culture and part of everyday life to give our end user the product they 
deserve. 

We continue as a business at Wonder Grip® to work within robust systems of 
best practice and strive to be the best in what we do. 

Thank you to all of those within our global team at Wonder Grip® for all they 
do within Wonder Grip to ensure continual improvements and maintain a 
sustainable culture. 
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